WORTH COUNTY RESOLUTION #2023-34

RESOLUTION FOR ENTERING PURCHASE AGREEMENT RE: KENISON PROPERTY

WHEREAS, there is now a large commercial building located at the east part of Northwood,
Worth County, Iowa that would provide office space for the Worth County Conservation Office
at a reasonable price; and

WHEREAS, the Worth County Supervisors believe it would be in the best interest of the citizens
of Worth County and the Worth County Conservation Office for Worth County, Iowa to
purchase said building at the price of $350,000.00; and

WHEREAS, it is necessary and legally prudent to further review and obtain a title opinion on
the above said property;

THEREFORE, IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED that the current chair of the Worth County Board of
Supervisors is authorized to sign and enter into a purchase agreement for the purchase of the
said building with a tentative closing date of on or about February 1, 2024.

Resolution declared adopted this 6t day of November, 2023.

SIGNED:
oo L7,
Enos Loberg v

Chairperson, Board of Supervisors, Worth County, lowa

ATTEST:

]ﬁki A. Backhaus

Auditor



